
August 10, 2009 
 
PARK SPRINGS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION  MEETING MINUTES 
 
On Monday, August 10th  the quarterly PSNA general meeting was in the form of a 
neighborhood picnic which was held at 6:00 p.m. at the pavilion at the East Travis 
County Metro Park.  Over 50 people attended including 8 visitors from the sheriff’s 
department. The potluck style picnic meal was supplemented with brisket bought by 
PSNA. The meal was arranged by, brisket purchased and delivered by Betty Barker and 
her food team. Drinks were purchased, iced down and delivered by Wes Todd. Two 
swamp coolers were leased and delivered by Allen Davisson. No regular business was 
conducted. One new member household was registered. The treasurers report was 
submitted by Rebecca Carpenter to Allen Davisson and the event was finished and 
cleaned up before sundown.  
 
 
Treasurers report: 
 
Balance as of 6/26/09    $1,804.83$     ($1,199.90  general fund     $604.93 landfill fund)  
Checks written: 
John Williams  $7.00 -PO box key 
Allen Davisson             $31.70 –Printing expense 
Deposits made  $60.00 
Balance as of 7/31/09   $1,826.13       ($1,221.20 General fund     $604.93 Landfill fund) 
 
Allen Davisson, 
Secretary PSNA 
 
 


